
 

 

 

 21 West Avenue, Spencerport, NY  14559 
Frontier.com 

 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
September 27, 2024 
 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
121 Seventh Place East, Suite 350 
St. Paul, MN  55101-2147 
 
Re: Tariff Filing 
 Remote Call Forwarding for Business 
 
Dear PUC: 
 
Frontier Communications of Minnesota pursuant to the instructions of the Minnesota Public 
Utilities Commission (“Commission”) staff, today submitted its revised tariff in the above-
referenced matter via the Commission’s electronic filing system and hereby encloses a courtesy 
copy of the submission. 
 
This submission increases Remote Call Forwarding Business rates in Tariff No. 2, Section 3, 9th 
Revised Sheet 2.4.  Please note there is no customer impact for the Second Access Path Remote 
Call Forwarding. 
 
Customers were notified in advance of this increase with the bill message below: 
 

NOTICE OF PRICE INCREASE 
Beginning with your next bill, your Remote Call Forward 
will increase $10.00 per feature. Questions? Please contact 
customer service. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
/s/ Teresa M. Ali 
Specialist, Regulatory Reporting 
 
Enclosures 
 
 



 
Date Filed: 09/27/2024 
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